
RUDOLPH VILLAGE BOARD MINUTES 
August 13, 2019 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Kniprath. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
Present: Trustees Ziebell, Van Asten, Moscinski, Steinle,Treasurer Pawelski, Clerk 
Hendershot. 
 
Trustee Zibell made a Motion to accept July minutes as printed. Seconded by Steinle. Motion 
passed. 
 
President Kniprath reported that the United Ambulance contract is still under review following 
the questions from last month. 
 
Property owner Scott Fischer was present at this meeting. Village Attorney Nick Flanagan 
was also present. Fischer has had two citations from the Village regarding his old vehicles 
due to citizen complaints. Long discussion resulted regarding Fischer’s vehicles and what 
constitutes a Junk Vehicle. He is selling some of his vehicles. Flanagan read the Junk Vehicle 
Ordinance 10-5-8. Question remains of who/what classifies the Junk distinction. Also question 
of applying for Conditional Use Permit which involves a public hearing or any possibility of 
“grandfathering” the property depending on when the Ordinance was in place. This was 
tabled until dates can be found and reviewed. 
 
President Kniprath made a Motion to accept JP Square Construction estimate of $12,547.41 
for residing of park shelter. Seconded by Steinle. Motion carried. Kniprath gave update of park 
renovation. Picnic tables all have one coat of new paint, some have a second coat. The toilets 
and sinks have all been replaced in past week. There was a hole found in the water line 
between barn and concession. 
 
Storm sewers are being worked on. Ron Adamski and his crew are working east along Main 
Street noting area where Skmo’s was as being especially bad and had to be redone. 
 
The Town of Rudolph is asking for use of the brush pile/dumpsite if they pay half the fee. 
Discussion of fee. A $2500.00 contribution would be needed. Trustee Steinle made a Motion 
that Town of Rudolph residents may use the site while paying half the expenses. Seconded 
by Van Asten. Motion carried. 
 
A resident on Grotto burns in his yard causing some concern by neighbors. There needs to be 
a permit to burn from the fire chief or his designee. 
 
Liquor license checks for gas station from 2018 which were not deposited can still be done, 
despite being 15 months old. Clerk communicated with representative for the gas station 
Riiser/Ruderware. 
 
Question presented from realtor in regard to Josh Pelot house sale closing. Signatures and 
required information are done and should be delivered to Gowey Abstract Title Company in 
Wisconsin Rapids. Village Clerk to deliver the signed document. 
 



Scott Fischer brought up sewer fees he has paid at Feed Mill. There has never been water or 
toilet facilities that have used sewer. He would like to know if he can receive many months 
reimbursement for the bills he paid. This is to be reviewed. 
 
Motion made by Kniprath to pay the current bills. Seconded by Moscinski. Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by President Kniprath. Seconded by Van Asten. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Bev Hendershot 
Village Clerk 
 


